
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 1, 2015 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE: In the Matter of the Application of Rocky Mountain Power for Approval of its Agreement 

for Electric Service with City of Levan, Utah – Docket No. 15-035-55 

Dear Mr. Widerburg: 

Rocky Mountain Power (“Company”) hereby submits for filing a Corrected Request for Approval 
of the Electric Service Agreement in the above referenced matter.  The original filing contained 
several errors which have been corrected.  A “redline” showing the changes is attached. An original 
and ten (10) copies of this filing will be provided via overnight delivery.  The Company will also 
provide electronic versions of this filing to psc@utah.gov.  Confidential electronic materials will 
be provided via CD. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Megan McKay 
Associate Attorney  
 
Enclosures 
Cc: Service List (w/ enclosures) 
 

Megan McKay 
Associate Attorney 
201 S. Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
801-220-4707 Office 
801-220-3299 Fax 
megan.mckay@pacificorp.com 
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